
 

 

 

27th January 2025 

Dear parents and carers, 

As part of our ‘Journeys and Transport’ topic learning this term, Fox class will be visiting Brooklands 

Museum on Tuesday 25th February. The children will be taking part in an Air Guided Tour, including the 

Concorde Walkthrough experience and they will be completing a ‘Peg Racers’ workshop.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning for the end of the school day. The cost of the trip is 

£25.75 per child including coach hire. 

The children need to come to school in their school uniform. They will also need a warm waterproof 

coat and packed lunch in a bag that is easy to carry (no food containing nuts, sweets or fizzy 

drinks). 

 

 

We also have another exciting trip planned on Tuesday 17th June to Three Peaks, Barfield outdoor 

activity centre. To help reduce costs for this trip we will be asking parents to provide transport to and 

from the centre. The cost of this trip will be £30.00 per child which includes all activities and instruction. 

More details to follow nearer the time. 
 

Please make payments for these trips using your SCOPAY account. Please be aware that without your 

support we are unable to fund these curriculum enriching activities. 

If you have any difficulties making these payments please do come and talk to Miss De Filippis. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Bennett  


